
   Diss High School Weekly Bulletin 

Week Beginning: 02nd September 2024   Week: 01 

Duty Team Leaders Events Time 

Monday 
 

Miss Johnson 
02/09/2024 

 
Staff Professional Day 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Tuesday 
 

Miss Pittman 
03/09/2024 

 
Staff Professional Day 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Wednesday 
 

Mr Lea 
04/09/2024 

 

Students return to school today except Year 13  

Sixth Form Year 12 Enrolment  

 

 

 
8:40am 
 
8:40am-
11:15am 

Thursday 
 

Mr Adamson 
05/09/2024 

 
Sixth Form Year 13 return to school today 

 
Year 13 Assembly in the Library  

 
 
All clubs resume week commencing 9th September 
 
No More2Life Lunchtime Club today  
 
No Allotment Lunchtime Club today  
 
No Creative Writing Lunchtime Club today  

 
No Textile Club After School today  
 

 
 
 
8:40am – 
9:15am 
 
 
 

Friday 
 

Mr Somers 
06/09/2024 

 

 
 

No Warhammer lunchtime club today  
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 



General Information 

Assemblies in the Hall 
 
Speaker:            Head of Years                                                                 Topic: Welcome Assembly  
 

Monday 2nd September – Staff PD Day 
Tuesday 3rd September – Staff PD Day 
Wednesday 4th September– No Assembly   
Thursday 5th September – Year 8 
Friday 6th September – Year 7 
 
 
General notices for parents/students: 
 
Student Absence 
Please can you report a student absence by calling 01379 642424 and selecting option 1 before 08:30am. 
Alternatively, you can email attendance@disshigh.co.uk  
 
Many thanks, Mrs P Turrell – Attendance Officer  
 
 
Lunchtime Menu  
Week 1 – Please see menu on Diss High School Website. 
New Autumn / Winter menus starting week commencing 02/09/2024 attached. 
 
On behalf of Aspens 
 
 
Eedi Summer Club starts Monday 29th July! 
We are excited to invite Students to take part in the Eedi Summer Club. It is a maths summer program, 
which is 100% free of charge, which will help boost your confidence in maths.  
Key Details: 

• Dates: July 29th - August 30th 
• Activities: Personalised quizzes, practice videos, and challenge activities 
• Prizes: Weekly draws for students (and teachers), including vouchers, classroom goodies, iPads, and 

more! 

How to sign up to Eedi Summer Club: 
Log in to your Eedi account and, if you have not done so already, complete the dynamic quiz to create your 
personalised learning pathway for the holidays.  
If you have forgotten any of your log in details, then in the first instance ask your Maths teacher. If you 
have any further questions, then please email kevinstorey@disshigh.co.uk 
 
Please see poster attached.  
 
Many thanks, Mr K Storey - Head of Maths 
 

 
School Uniform Donated to EACH in Diss 
Some school uniform and PE Tops have been donated to EACH in Diss if you are looking for good quality 
second hand uniform please take a look. 

mailto:attendance@disshigh.co.uk
mailto:kevinstorey@disshigh.co.uk


Help us win £1,000 for our school’s library!                                                                                                                    
Did you know that 1 in 5 children don’t have a book at home? And where there is a library space, our 
friends at the charity Read for Good have found that this is often woefully inadequate, with books that are 
unappealing and outdated. Children facing poverty, who need these school libraries the most, are most 
likely to be missing out. 
Read for Good (a longstanding partner with Diss High School) and National Books Token are giving schools 
across the UK and Ireland the chance to win £1,000 in National Book Tokens and a year’s free 
membership to the School Library Association; PLUS one overall winner will also receive £500 to help 
them create a fun and welcoming library space for all. 

Please nominate Diss High School using the link below by the 31st of July, many thanks. 
 
https://www.nationalbooktokens.com/schools-prize 
 
 
 
Year 11 & 13 students - Exam Results Day information 
Please read the attached document outlining our plans for this Summer's results days. 
  
It is important to note that the results can only be given to the students. If a student is unable to collect 
their results in person, they will have to send an email, using their diss high email address, to 
exams@disshigh.co.uk giving consent to a named person to collect their envelope on their behalf. Any 
envelopes not collected in the morning will be posted later that same day. 
  
Results will be available on Go4Schools at the times listed but, again, only visible to students. 
Consequently, we ask that students log into Go4Schools before the end of term (19 July) to make sure they 
have remembered their log in details. If there are any difficulties logging in, please get in contact with the 
ICT team using ictsupport@disshigh.co.uk or call 01379 642422 between 8:00 - 16:00. 
  
If you have any questions or queries regarding Results Day, please do not hesitate to contact me. My email 
address is below. 
 Lastly, I would just like to wish you all a restful Summer and look forward to celebrating with you on the 
15th and 22nd August. 
  
Many thanks, Mr B Adamson - Assistant Headteacher billyadamson@disshigh.co.uk 
 
 
 
Art Department Request  
Please if you can save clean yoghurt pots, plastic containers, wool, yarn, string, macrame thread and 
newspapers over the summer holiday and bring along to room 77 or leave at reception for our Art 
Department that would be much appreciated.  
 
Many thanks, MS S Nicholls - Teacher of Art 
 
 
The Bank Arts Centre & The Vault in Eye Summer Holiday Workshops 
Please see information attached to complete a survey of what Children would like to see on the agenda 
over the summer at The Vault which is a digital hub. 
 
On behalf of – Jon Betts – The Vault Digital Hub 

 

https://literacytrust.org.uk/research-services/research-reports/5-to-8-year-old-childrens-reading-in-2022/
https://www.nationalbooktokens.com/schools-prize
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